
 

 

Northwestern R-I School District 

2020-2021 Varsity Basketball Fan Restrictions 

 

Below are the spectator restrictions and general guidelines adopted by the Northwestern Board of 

Education for the 2020-2021 Varsity Basketball season.  These guidelines have been put into 

place under the guidance of the Chariton County Health Department to help slow the spread of 

COVID-19.  They are being enforced in the hopes of allowing our student-athletes the 

opportunity to have a complete and successful season.   

 

1. 2 spectators per player/cheerleader/coach (No exceptions) 

2. Only spectators with a ticket will be admitted into games 

3. Spectators may only attend the game they have a ticket for (Bleachers will be cleared out 

and cleaned between each game) 

4. Teams are allowed up to 3 nonplayer personnel (scorekeeper, mangers, etc.) 

5. Masks are strongly recommended 

6. Social distancing is required 

7. Admission fees will be collected by donation only and no change will be given 

(Suggested Prices are $3.00 per adult and $2.00 per student) 

8. All spectators must give the Admissions Gate their ticket and notify the worker which 

player, cheerleader, or coach they are there in support of. 

 

 


